
This week general meeting with our BA, I was not able to meet it because of personal reason. 

However, talking with the BA’s through email and my fellow PMs, the BAs has been working on the extra 

credit for the Justindmind Prototype. Some of the BAs seems to be still having some trouble with the 

Justinmind Prototype while other understand it more. It was the first week back from spring break and 

everyone has load of homework and exam to catch up. Although this is true talking with the BAs, we are 

half way through the semester and the project. Therefore, we gave them an assignment to begin their 

wireframe of the App that they have to create. Giving them this assignment, they are able to figure out 

the outline of their App more clearly. Hopefully after this week, we are able to have a clearer direction 

on where they want to design our project on. 


